
 
 

THE NRC GOES LIVE ON YOUTUBE  
 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission will begin posting videos on YouTube beginning 
today. The NRC YouTube account can be reached at www.youtube.com/NRCgov or through the 
NRC website.   
 

The first video posted is a two-part 9/11 remembrance video first premiered at the 
agency’s 9/11 commemoration held last week. The video features NRC employees talking about 
their 9/11 experiences and the effects on their lives. 
  

YouTube joins Twitter and the NRC blog as social media tools the agency is using to 
communicate with the public in new and meaningful ways. The NRC anticipates posting small 
segments of some important Commission briefings, some videos previously produced but not 
extensively distributed, and new content. 
 
 

### 
 

 

News releases are available through a free listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES 
link on the NRC homepage (www.nrc.gov). E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are 
posted to NRC's website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov. 
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